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SB 1932, SD 2 – RELATING TO EDUCATION 
 
 
Chair Shimabukuro, Vice Chair Rhoads and Members of the Committee: 
 

The University of Hawai‘i strongly supports SB 1932 SD 1 that will allow the ten 
campuses of the University of Hawai‘i System address the $165 million deferred 
maintenance backlog, and we thank you for your support of the University of Hawai‘i. 

 
 
 


